
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 11, 2013 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   
Re: EB-2012-00117 CHE Comments on Draft Rate Order. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. has reviewed all final 2013 IRM related models and 
takes no issues with the Rate Order appended to the Decision issued on April 4, 2013.  

 
Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number 
below. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Benoit Lamarche 
General Manager 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun 
703 Notre Dame Rue  Russell, ON 
(613) 443-5110 
 


